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Dear Families,

Message from the Headmistress

It has been another very busy and productive week 

at Broadhurst, it is hard to believe we are already 

over halfway through this half term! I have 

particularly enjoyed spending time in our nursery 

classes in the run-up to assessments. It has been 

such a treat to see how bright, curious, and 

engaging the children are.

A number of parents have been coming to chat 

about assessments and school choices. Please 

don’t hesitate to make an appointment through 

the office if you would like to arrange a meeting or 

simply catch me at the door in the mornings.

This morning we held our first parent webinar with Dr Dunn from UCS, which 

was extremely informative. I hope those who attended found it useful. Our 

next webinar will be on Monday morning at 11am, led by Zoe Paramour, Head 

of South Hampstead High School Junior School. The link was sent out today, 

and I look forward to seeing many of you there.

In the meantime, I wish you all a wonderful and restful weekend.

Warm regards,

Mrs Eilish Sleator

Headmistress



Pre Nursery children have had a fun week with lots of arts and 

crafts and plenty of songs. They have been learning their 

numbers and matching numbers to quantities up to three. They 

have been listening to the story of the colour monster and 

talking about their feelings. They are making wonderful progress 

with packing their own bags and being independent. 





Nursery Children have been busy learning about keeping 

healthy and the importance of  brushing teeth. 

They explored problem solving activities such as sorting foods 

into groups of either “good for teeth” and “treats” and playing 
games like Odd One Out. One of the highlights was a science 

experiment where children saw how soap makes 'germs' run 

away in the pepper and water activity—this was a fascinating 

way to visualise hygiene. everyday life.





Our Nursery children took part in a Scootability session this week, 

learning all about scooter safety. They practised how to ride carefully, 

watch out for children loved the session and came away with keep 

them safe while having fun.

SPOTLIGHTS OF THE WEEK

This week, we learned about Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New 

Year, a special time for new beginnings, family, and reflection. 

The children enjoyed taking part in a range of creative and 

sensory activities linked to the festival.

We tasted apple slices with honey and talked about our 

favourite fruits. We created apple print paintings and made our 

own “Happy New Year” cards. We’re proud of how our children 
are learning to celebrate each other and enjoy the similarities 

and differences that make us all special.



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Have a great weekend from all at Broadhurst School!

Parent Webinars with South Hampstead, Channing and The Hall.

South Hampstead High School - Monday 29th  September -11am-12pm

Channing School - Wednesday 1st October - 11am–12pm

The Hall - Thursday 2nd October 9am-10am

In advance of the sessions, Larisa Nesterova, our Marketing & 

Admissions Manager, will be in touch to collect your questions and 

ensure these are put to the Headteachers during the webinar. Larisa will 

also send you the joining link closer to the dates.

We look forward to seeing many of you there for what promise to be  

informative and engaging sessions.
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